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Comments: I am assuming there is not much work done outdoor during winter months. So why not let the the

winter recreation continue in the project area. There are not many places for beginner in the I90 corridor and

more and more people are recreating in the winter. I have been skiing since the 90's and I have never seen the

parking lots was full by 8:00AM on weekends.

 

Please consider the proposal by Cascade Backcountry Alliance.

 

Finally, I support the comments of the Snoqualmie Nordic Club, who object to the planned closure of the Boat

Ramp Road during the winter season when snowfall meets the requirements for machine grooming. This is

important for ADA access and the Outdoors for All Foundation's activities since I volunteer for Outdoor for All 

 

 


